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November 3, 2011 

The Energy Group 
P.O. Box 337 
Little Falls, NJ 07424-0337 
 
Attention: Dr. George 
 
Dear Market Partner(s): 
 
Thank you for your application to the Con Edison Commercial and Industrial Energy 
Efficiency Market Partner Program.  We are pleased to announce your application has been 
approved.  Participating in this program will not only benefit you, your company and your 
customers but you will also be doing your part to protect our environment. 
 
Should you have questions about the program, please feel free to contact us toll-free at  
1-877-797-6347 or conedci@lmbps.com. We will be sending additional information about 
our website and marketing materials for your use in the near future. 
 
Again, thank you for your application.  Please review the website to validate your 
information. We look forward to working with you and your customers. 
 
Sincerely, 

Kate Moschella 

Kate Moschella 
Project Coordinator 
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